Exhibit M



Tyler Maxwell
Fresno City Council, District 4

Jennifer K. Clark, AICP, HDFP, Director
Planning and Development Department
City of Fresno

2600 Fresno Street, 3rd Floor

Fresno, California 93721

Subject: Appeal Request for Conditional Use Permit Application No. P23-02631
Dear Director Clark,

I am writing to formally request that the decision regarding Conditional Use Permit
Application No. P23-02631 be heard by the Planning Commission. | am submitting this
appeal on behalf of my office and in accordance with the procedures outlined in the
Fresno Municipal Code.

Sincerely,

CH Mool

Councilmember Tyler Maxwell
Fresno City Council, District 4





